
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2007

TO: Honorable Sid Miller, Chair, House Committee on Agriculture & Livestock 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1719 by McReynolds (Relating to requiring landowners to report the burial of certain 
animal carcasses.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would prohibit the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) from requiring a 
landowner who requests and complies with a water quality management plan to report the burial of 
animal carcasses to the commission.  

Any rulemaking that would be required by the TCEQ is not expected to result in significant costs to 
the agency.  

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board, 551 Department of Agriculture, 
582 Commission on Environmental Quality, 592 Soil and Water Conservation Board
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